
Affonso, Jana


From: Affonso, Jana


Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 9:03 AM


To: Callejo, Russell


Cc: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal; Janice Pinero; Benjamin Nelson; Luke Davis


Subject: Re: BA Ch.4 Redline


Thanks Russ. We are slammed this week working through comments we received on the delta

smelt effects analysis, so we don't have time to dive in to this very much. Is is possible that

Reclamation could send us bullets about what was changed between the April 3 version and this

version? Nothing too detailed, just what was changed and page numbers if that's not too much

trouble.


<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>

Jana Affonso

Assistant Field Supervisor - Endangered Species

U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service

San Francisco Bay-Delta Fish and Wildlife Office

916-930-2664


On Tue, Apr 30, 2019 at 7:42 AM Callejo, Russell <rcallejo@usbr.gov> wrote:

Good Morning Howard and Jana,


Please find attached the latest redline version of the ROC on LTO biological assessment.


Thanks,


Russ


Russell Callejo


Assistant Regional Director


Bureau of Reclamation


Mid-Pacific Regional Office


2800 Cottage Way


Sacramento, CA  95825


916-413-9097


rcallejo@usbr.gov
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